
Do you teach in a social work
program?

Researchers at the University of Pittsburgh are conducting a research
project on sexual health curricula within social work programs. The

goal of this study is to better understand how sexual health content is
integrated into social work education. 

Teach part-time/full-time at a
school/department of social work.  

You may qualify if you:
Completing an anonymous online survey

about sexual health content in your teaching
and will take no more than 20 minutes. 

 
 

Participation involves: 

Participants with a completed survey
will be given a random chance of

being chosen to receive
complimentary CSWE APM 2021

registration.    

Contact us:
Laurenia Mangum, LMSW
University of  PIttsburgh
School of  Social  Work 
LAM290@PITT.EDU 

IRB Approval: STUDY21020007
University of Pittsburgh

Human Research Protection Office
(412) 383-1480
orp@pitt.edu

To participate in the study, use this
link http://bit.ly/SWISHPITT

 or scan the QR code.  
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